
Pulpit Announcements 
Solemnity of Christ the King 

November 26, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to our diocesan Medical Mission to 
Guatemala. We are happy to support this important outreach! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of James Mitchell. May 

he rest in peace. 
 

• In the narthex this weekend, we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration this 

coming Friday-Saturday, December 1-2. Please be generous with your time and join 

your parish family for this all-night prayer vigil before the Lord. 
 

• This Sunday, November 26, after our 11:00 AM Mass, we’ll have our Gingerbread 

Family Fellowship in the Parish Hall. Everyone is welcome! The event is free and 
includes gingerbread snacks for everyone! 

 

• This Friday, December 1, we have our monthly Mass of the Sacred Heart at 7:00 

PM. Confessions will follow the Mass and continue until Midnight.  

 

• This Saturday, December 2, Confessions are from 9:00 – 10:30 AM, the rosary is at 

10:30 AM, our monthly Healing Mass with the Anointing of the Sick is at 11:00 
AM, and then our parish Prayer Teams and brunch will follow the Mass. The brunch 

is free. All are welcome!  

 

• Next Sunday, December 3, our 11:00 AM Mass will include a children’s homily 
and a blessing of the Baby Jesus. All children are asked to bring the Baby Jesus 

from their home creches for the blessing. The parish will also give out little Baby 

Jesus statues to every child.  

 

• Saint Nicholas will be visiting our parish next Sunday, December 3! Children are 

asked to come to the 11:00 AM Mass and to leave their shoes along the hallway 

before Mass. Good Saint Nick will visit during the Mass and fill shoes with goodies! 

Parents are asked to put a note about allergies in the shoes of their children. After 
the Mass, the children are encouraged to grab their candy and come to the Parish 

Hall with their parents for fellowship. 
 


